
TLC for Parents 
 

A support group open to 
ALL PARENTS! 

Come meet other parents  
and  

get some support! 
 

Thursday August 25th  
6:00-7:00pm 

 
Killip Elementary  

Room #13  

For more information, please contact: 
 

Gretchen Shallcross 
TLC Program Coordinator 

928.679.8063 

Funding provided by  
The Molly and Joseph Herman Foundation  

Geile Charitable Fund  

Childcare and light snacks are provided. 
 

Drop-Ins Welcome! 


